Dear Sirs,
Re: Warrington Local Plan Review / Councils Preferred Development Option Consultation

I write to specifically state my objections in relation to the intent to declassify and/or or
release green belt land for development.

There are a wealth of brown fields sites across Warrington which could be utilised over
the course of the next 20yrs.

I specifically object to the intention to release green belt land located within, and in
close proximity to the village of Croft.

Yours sincerely






